
Dear M.O.C.I Members & Supporters, 
	 We are in the midst of a historical moment in our 
country. We stand together, whatever the outcome, 
we will be changed and continue to always be the 
change. During this time of civil unrest, health crises, 
and economic uncertainty, raise your voice for social 
justice, equity and uncompromising transformative 
leadership. We’re all in this together!
					     - M.O.C.I. Executive Team 
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Contact Us: M.O.C. Initiative 
moci@nmsu.edu

Find us on Instagram:
NMSUmenofcolor

“Don’t give up! Don’t give in! Keep the 
faith! And keep your eyes on the prize!

-John Lewis

What’s New?
Black Programs hosted the 

first ever GirlTrek in the state 
of New Mexico. M.O.C.I. joined 

representatives from all across 
campus, Chancellor Arvizu, 
and Jala Washington from 

K-Fox14 News for this historic 
event. They’re keeping it 

moving with weekly wellness 
walks. To get involved contact 
Kim York at kdyork@nmsu.edu

https://provost.nmsu.edu/student-resources/men-of-color/ 

Where has M.O.C.I 
been?
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We joined American Indian 
Program, Black Programs, 
NMSU students and staff 

to hike Dripping Springs on 
Oct. 17th. We’re always up 
for reaching new heights 
and staying involved with 

campus partners!

Research Fridays
Our first ever Research 

Friday featured last month’s 
member spotlight Sergio 

Madrid Aranda. He gave us 
a preview of the first three 

chapters of his dissertation 
on the voice of Fathers of 

children with Autism. Best of 
luck to Sergio and any other 
students taking their comps, 
publishing their research, or 

heading into exams.  

The Holidays are 
coming!

The holiday break for 
students is Nov. 23rd-27th. 

We hope you enjoy your time 
off and your extra time with 

your family. Stay safe, stay 
well, and remember that any 

in person classes you had 
before the break will shift to 

online only after the break.


